
The Social Impact Management Plan Report
Since 2015, OceanaGold Waihi have commissioned and released our Social Impact Management Plan (SIMP) 
Report. This report is an independent review of our social effects within the local and wider communities. 

The SIMP report has been developed and revised over the years through an iterative process involving 
OceanaGold, the Hauraki District Council, and in consultation with various stakeholders, including Waihi residents, 
community representatives, local business owners, and the operation's workforce.
The SIMP report is structured around six main themes: Economy, Employment, Property, Community, Health and 
wellbeing, and the Future of Waihi and the OceanaGold NZ legacy. Some key findings from the SIMP report for 
2020 are included here.

OceanaGold’s Waihi operations are an integral part of 
the Waihi community, and have significant beneficial 

effects at the regional level also.
The SIMP report provides an ongoing way to track our social 

effects and share them with the wider community.

Due to ongoing COVID-19 Alert Level restric-
tions, we have postponed our planned Correnso 
and Project Martha Community meeting 
originally scheduled for 02/09/2021 at 5:30pm.
We will confirm a new date and time when 
possible through our regular channels. Apolo-
gies for the inconvenience and we look forward 
to catching up with the local community when it 
is safe to do so.

This meeting is designed to provide an update 
to affected residents within the Correnso and 
Project Martha (including Rex) mining areas 
about works undertaken since the previous 
meeting.
While the meeting was created specifically for 
affected residents in these areas, it is also open 
to any and all members of the public who wish 
to attend.

September  2021

WE ARE NOT CURRENTLY BLASTING IN THE MARTHA OPEN PIT  —  ANY CHANGES TO THIS WILL BE NOTIFIED.

Correnso & Project Martha Community Meeting

*Local is defined as within
30 km or 30 minutes’ drive
of Waihi.

The full report is available on the Hauraki District Council website at:
www.hauraki-dc.govt.nz/our-district/mining/monitoring

Community Engagement Line: 0800 924 444
Project Information Office: 86 Seddon St., Waihi.
Email us via our website: www.waihigold.co.nz

86%
of all expenditure
was within New Zealand

44%
of all expenditure
was at the local level*

$

$1,8M
in rates

We paid almost

$

$75.1M

Our total regional and
local* expenditure
was over

$

$162K
We made donations
totalling over

to 34 groups and
organisations

$ $30.1M
in wages

We paid over

$

$100K
We contributed

to local schools*

$

353people
were employed

277 were employees
  76 were contractors

77%
of our staff
lived locally*

170
children of staff
& contractors were
enrolled in local schools
and pre-schools*

We are supportive of the government’s goal to protect the health and safety of all those in our community. 
During Alert Level 2, both our Moresby Ave. and Seddon St. offices will be open. For any community 
enquiries during this time, please email waihi.info@oceanagold.com or call 0800 924 444.

FOR ANY COMMUNITY ENQUIRIES
DURING THIS TIME


